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Mrs Rachael C Griffin 
Senior Coroner for Dorset 
Bournemouth Town Hall 
Bournemouth 
BH2 6DY          

19 April 2023 
 
 

Dear Mrs Griffin,  
 
You have requested that I provide a response to a Regulation 28 report which you 
issued following the inquest into the death of Jason Anthony Williams at HMP Guys 
Marsh on 31 July 2020. 
 
As you are aware on 11 April 2023, , Director General Operations, on 
behalf of His Majesty’s Prison and Probation Service (HMPPS), wrote to you providing 
a response to the concerns you had raised in relation to the Prison Service.  The 
response sets out the action that is being taken locally at HMP Guys Marsh, such as 
the introduction of a Buddy scheme, the writing of local guidance for those at risk of 
self-neglect and the introduction of an assurance check to ensure there are regular 
case note entries being made. It also provides information about the weekly multi-
disciplinary meeting (Restrict Supply Tasking Group) that discusses and shares 
information regarding the drug ingress into the HMP Guys Marsh.     
 
 
Yours sincerely  

GOVERNOR 




